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September 30, 2022
Al-Qasemi College of Education

Dear Dr. Abeer Watted:

We want to express the gratitude of the MSU College of Education for your
willingness to share your time and expertise with participants in the MSU-Technion
Study Abroad Program entitled Sustainability and Social Justice in Science
Education between 20-29 October 2022. Your contribution has enriched the
understanding of developing scholars at both the graduate and post-doctoral levels
in these areas and has enhanced their appreciation of the unique and common
aspects of these issues globally. We hope that your interactions with the group have
been productive for you as well, and we look forward to the possibility of future

interactions between our institutions and organizations.

Sincerely,

Jeﬂjdo F. LiJackson, Ph.D.

Dean and MSU Foundation Professor of Education
College of Education

Michigan State University

East Lansing, MI 48824




